HAGUE TOWN BOARD MEETING NOVEMBER 1, 2017 SPECIAL MEETING PUBLIC HEARING 2018 TOWN BUDGET

A meeting of The Hague Town Board was held on November 1, 2017 at The Hague Community Center at 6:00 pm with the following members present:

Present: Supervisor Edna Frasier

Martin Fitzgerald II Mike Cherubini Steve Ramant

Absent: Ginger Kuenzel

Others present: Nancy Young, Deputy Town Clerk

A motion was made by M. Fitzgerald and seconded by M. Cherubini to open the meeting at 6:00 pm. All voted aye. Motion carried.

M. Fitzgerald moved, and M. Cherubini seconded a motion to open the Public Hearing at 6:00 pm. All approved.

The Supervisor opened the floor to comments after citing The Notice of Public Hearing as published in the Glens Falls Post Star on October 24, 2017.

Judy Stock had several questions about the following:

Cap/Trap program
Memorial Day funding
Transfer Station funding
4th of July celebration
Unexpended Balance
Occupancy Tax Funds

She also urged the Board to determine dates well in advance for next year's budget workshops and hearings.

Hearing no further comments, S. Ramant moved to close the Public Hearing at 6:19 pm. M. Cherubini seconded and all approved.

RESOLUTION #111 OF 2017 ADOPTING THE FINAL BUDGET FOR 2018

Introduced by	/ M.	Cherubini	and	seconded	by	/ M.	Fitzge	rald.

Vote:

AYES: 4 - Frasier, Cherubini, Fitzgerald, Ramant

NAYS: none

ABSENT: Kuenzel

Carried.

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:20 pm made by S. Ramant, seconded by M. Cherubini and approved by all members.

Respectfully submitted by,

Nancy E. Young, Deputy Town Clerk